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Hello - | writing about the proposed motion for Speed bumps on Tatton Court, which will be debated at council
today. My counsellor Jordan Alexander Cescolini sent a note about this over the weekend.

I am not opposed to speed bumps if they can slow down the people who drive at excessive speeds. But the speed
bump needs to be an appropriate size so it doesn't ruin the suspension of the people driving reasonably.

| used to live in Nobleton where speed bumps were installed on Fairmont Ridge. The speed limit there is 40 km/hr;
but if you actually drove 40 km/hr over those HP's, your head would smash on the roof of the car.

The speed bumps need to be sized so that you can drive over them at the speed limit without injuring yourself or
damaging your car.

Thank you,

Bruce Christie





